
Meeting Summary 
KEY HIGHLIGHTS OF SCC MEETING: DECEMBER 7, 2021 

 

 

FOCUS OF SHARED CARE COMMITTEE 
Developing innovative approaches to improving collaboration between family and specialist physicians,  

and spreading success through Networks and other strategies. 
 

PARTNERING WITH SHARED CARE 
 

Each month the Shared Care Committee (SCC) reviews 
Expressions of Interest (EOIs) and Proposals submitted 
from communities/Divisions of Family Practice and 
Specialists interested in engaging in Shared Care work. 
The following are details of approved funding for ‘new 
and ongoing’ projects from the meeting.  
 

NEW OR ONGOING PARTNERSHIPS 
 

Approved EOIs 

 

• Value-Based Health Care – Providence Health  
• Oncology Network – Thompson Region 
• Tackling Medical Imaging Quality and 

Communications – Kootenay Boundary 
 
Proposals 
 

• Raising Resilient Kids – Victoria  
• Palliative Care – Pacific Northwest 
• Gestational Diabetes and Transition in Post-Partum 

Care – Surrey/North Delta 
 

Additional Funds 
 

• Chronic Pain Self-Management Education – South 
Okanagan Similkameen  

• Maternity – Fraser Northwest 
 

WORKSHOP 
 

Collaborative Structures Workshop | Jan 11  

• A ‘Collaborative Structures’ workshop will take 
place January 11, 2022 for JCC committee members. 

• The workshop will provide an opportunity for JCC 
members to better understand what avenues are 
available for alignment within SCC work and across 
the JCCs to support engagement and participation 
of physicians and partners in coordinated 
improvement initiatives. 

• Draft Key learning objectives for participants include 
the ability to: 

o Describe key characteristics of networks 

o Identify common frameworks for 
collaborative change efforts. 

• Members were invited to consider what they are 
hoping to accomplish during the workshop and 
provide additional topics for discussion. 
 

PRESENTATIONS | UPDATES 
 

Workplan and Budget - Final approval of draft 

• Following feedback, key updates were made to the 
draft workplan to include additional funds for 
‘Increasing Impact’ to cover:  
o partnerships with other committees, spread of 

quality improvement work, surgical strategy 
support, and a needs assessment for an IHI style 
collaborative addressing Adult Mental Health 
and Substance Use 

o Increased funding for ‘JCC Shared 
Commitments’ 

o Full integration of evaluation linking to the 
Shared Measures.  

• The Shared Care Committee approved the final 
draft of the 2022/23 workplan for submission to the 
Physician Services Committee. 

 

Digital Health Strategy/Patient Summaries update 

• Infoway are currently working with jurisdictions 
across the country to set national and technical 
standards for a patient summary.  

• Implementation of this work is being led by the 
Doctors of BC and Ministry partners, with six 
physicians engaged to provide clinical feedback.  

• A demonstration of the standards will be presented 
to vendors in February 2022. 

• Next steps include:  
o a plan on how to technically support the Patient 

Summary sharing use cases 
o Hosting a January engagement event. 


